
It’s Ten Bucks a Duck for the CCC! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name:__________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________________________ 

City: __________________________________ State__________ Postal Code________ 

Country: ______________________________ 

Phone number: _____________________  E-mail Address: _______________________ 

Credit Card Type: MasterCard, Visa, AMEX 

Credit Card Number:______________________________________________ 

Expiration Date:________________________________ 

 

Will you be picking your ticket(s) up at the International Convention in the House of Optimism at the 

Programs booth? Yes No 

 

Please return forms to: Optimist International, Attn: CCC 4494 Lindell Blvd. St Louis, MO 63108 or via fax at 

(314) 371-6006 by June 14
th

!  

Help the Childhood Cancer Campaign get its 

ducks quacking! Show your support of the 

CCC and participate in the fun.  

 

For a $10.00 donation, Members will be given 

a ticket for a cute yellow rubber duck with a 

number. At the Cincinnati convention, all the 

ducks purchased will go swimming in a pool. 

On the last day of convention, three ducks will 

be pulled and the Optimists (or lucky ducks) 

holding those numbers will win!  

 

The grand prize is $100.00 US/CN!  Second 

place receives $50.00 US/CN and third place 

winner gets $25.00 US/CN. 

 

Now for the interesting twist!  Members do not 

have to attend the convention in order to 

participate in the duck raffle. Simply send in 

your ten bucks and reserve your duck today! If 

your duck wins, the check will be mailed to 

you after the convention. 

 

Members can purchase as many ducks as they 

like at $10 each. Please keep in mind that only 

individuals may purchase ducks, not Clubs. 

Payment must be sent with your order form via 

credit card, money order or check. Order 

forms must be submitted by June 14
th

 or 

ducks must be purchased at the convention. 
 

All proceeds will go to Johns Hopkins 

Medicine designated for childhood cancer 

research or the Canadian CCC.  


